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  Fixtures 
   
  
 27 Feb:  Boys Yr 8 Rugby League v Christs School 
 27 Feb:  Boys Yr 8 Football v Richmond Park Academy  
  6 Mar:  Girls Yr 7/8 Netball v Hampton High 
  6 Mar:  Boys Yr 7 Football v Twickenham School 
  8 Mar:  Boys Yr 9 Football v Teddington 
 
   
   
 

 

 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

 Forthcoming Events 

   1 March: Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

   1 March: Year 7 Strawberry Hill Trip 
   15 March: Year 9 Immunizations 
   15 March: Year 9 Options Evening 
   29 March: Last day of term 
   16 April: First day of new term after Easter 
   4 May: Year 7 & Year 9 Bushcraft Trip 
 
            
 
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope that you all had an enjoyable break! Please 

remember that school starts at 8.30am each morning 

and from this term any student who is late twice or 

more in a week will automatically receive a school 

detention at Friday break time. 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Please make sure you have booked your slots as soon as 

possible for this evening on 1st March.  Students should 

attend in full school uniform with their parents. 

Schools’ Rugby Initiative – Six Nations 

Alex Young represented Turing House School on the 

pitch at the Six Nations England v Wales match. This was 

because Turing House School is part of the all schools 

rugby initiative. Alex wore the new school Rugby shirt 

on the pitch, Finn Worley-Brady was also at the event. 

 

 

Thank you very much to Mr Young for taking Alex and 

Finn to the event.  

 

https://www.turinghouseschool.org.uk/
mailto:info@turinghouseschool.org.uk


Headteacher’s Update Turing House School 23rd February 2018 

turinghouseschool.org.uk Turing House School info@turinghouseschool.org.uk 

Spinning – Thank you! 

A huge Turing House thank you to the following people 

who have helped us to set up our brand new ‘Spinning 

Club”! 

London Sport 

Jack Petchey Foundation 

Friends of Turing House 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Harry! 

Well done Harry W. who won a rosette at the 

Pachesham Pony Club dressage event in Leatherhead as 

part of the Park Lane Stables team – walk & trot test. 
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Miss Andrews visits Jordan 

Miss Andrews spent half term in Jordan, organised by 

the British Council. She was establishing a partnership 

with Dmeet School in Lebanon, who are now our 

partner school! She also had the opportunity of 

teaching haiku poetry to a class of year 9 girls at an 

UNRWA school. Developing students' creativity is one 

of the objectives of the programme.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Clubs starting 

• Yoga in the drama studio next Wednesday 28th 
February with a yoga coach. Free of charge. 12 
spaces only.  

• Hockey club to start after Easter at Teddington 
School on Thursdays 5pm-6pm. Free of charge 
16 spaces only.  

 

Please could all students who are interested put their 

name down on the sign-up sheet outside of the drama 

room. If you are interested and all the spaces are taken 

students should still write their name down and Mr 

Woodward will see if he can get any more spaces. 

Strawberry Hill Trip – Year 7 

Thank you to all those who have paid for the year 7 

Strawberry Hill trip next Thursday. If you haven’t 

already paid, and wish to donate, then we would be 

grateful to receive the donations as soon as possible. 

Students and staff are very excited about this day trip 

aimed at consolidating their historical knowledge and 

understanding and aid their current study of Gothic 

Literature in English. However, without enough 

donations, the trip cannot go ahead. Thank you. 

MENSA Puzzle 

Re arrange the six letters below to give two words. 

What are they? 

EGHHIT 

Last week’s answer: Reserved and reversed 
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Turing Titans Win Robot Design Award! 

 

The Turing Titans Robotics team went to Queen Mary’s 

University to compete in the EEP robotics competition. 

It was an intense and exciting day which consisted of 

building robots and competing against other schools 

from London. The students met with RAF officers and 

spoke to engineers about future careers. 

Out of the 8 schools in attendance, Turing House School 

won Best Robot Designs! Well Done Turing Titan! 
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